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2 Thessalonians 3:1

Finally, brethren, pray for us, that 
the word of the Lord may have free 
course, and be glorified, even as it 
is with you:


January 2021

Happy New Year! Every new year brings new hope and excitement. With 2020 in the 
past, we begin to focus on 2021. We are excited to have finished the book of 
Revelation in our midweek Bible study. We started it just after lockdown began and 
have gone through it verse by verse. We had people from all over the UK as well as 
an occasional person from the USA. Just this week we had another new attender 
from Switzerland. This is one ministry that has steadily grown over the year. With the 
lockdowns and isolation our Bible study has been a platform for people to connect 
with other believers and has been a platform for us to stand in for people in the UK 
that don’t have a church in their community. We have such a diverse group of 
people all with one goal, to learn more about Jesus! Often after Bible study we will 
just fellowship for hours. This has been one of the biggest blessings to have come 
from covid for us! Please continue to pray for our midweek Bible study and for those 
we reach each week. 


Greg is also still recording his Sunday messages for our church in Wales. The 
community center has been closed since March of last year, and our people are 
wanting the vaccine to be more readily distributed before they are comfortable to 
return to in-person meetings. Wales is also now on their third or fourth lockdown 
(we have lost count). This latest lockdown started right before Christmas and the 
government is not promising an end to it any time soon.


We are also excited to be able to help our sending church with their teens while we 
are back in the states. Currently our church is without a youth pastor so we’ve been 
able to fill the void. Pray that our church will be able to find the right person for the 
position.


We can never thank you enough for your prayers and financial support. 
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